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National Academy of Medicine
Action Collaborative on Decarbonization of U.S. Health Sector

IMEG Commitment Statement

IMEG Corp.— a multi-discipline engineering consulting firm that supports, advises, and designs infrastructure for
health care facilities across the nation—is hereby signing on to participate as a Network Organization for the
National Academy of Medicine (NAM) Action Collaborative for Decarbonizing the U.S. Health Sector.

Our work aligns with the Climate Collaborative’s Health Care Supply Chain and Infrastructure priority area. Health
care facility design is our firm’s largest portfolio of work, and as such we have a significant impact on the
infrastructure and concepts utilized by multiple health care institutions. Our health care teams are actively involved
in several health care projects in which we are helping clients on their path to carbon neutral by addressing both
embodied and operational carbon. \We also support the vision to activate all parts of the health sector to address its
environmental impact while strengthening its sustainability and resilience.

We sign this commitment not only because we are passionate about engineering, but also because we are
passionate about the planet. As proof, our firm has integrated environmentally friendly policies and practices into
our own organization and design work, and we have joined AEC industry carbon-reduction initiatives including the
SE 2050 and MEP 2040 challenges. Aligning with the NAM Climate Collaborative—which addresses not only
health care infrastructure, but also delivery, education, and policy—provides us with a fantastic opportunity to
further impact the health care industry and the climate.

As leaders of the engineering community, we hold ourselves responsible for sustainable design solutions that
provide efficient buildings that use less energy, deplete fewer natural resources, generate less waste, provide
flexible environments for occupants, and are within the client’s budget. We look forward to participating with the
coalition and the industry in the effort to achieve the goals of the NAM Action Collaborative for Decarbonizing the
U.S. Health Care sector.
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